
Nursery Newsletter 15/3/24 

Our Week 

 

This week we have continued to read the story of ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. We made lists 

of things we would take on a bear hunt, we made bear masks and we used instruments to 

create music for different parts of the story. We had lots of fun scanning QR codes to listen 

to stories and telling jokes for Red Nose Day. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  



Song of the Week 

 

Books this half-Term 

 
 
    

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been learning 

about the story, ‘We’re Going on a 

Bear Hunt’. This is the vocabulary 

that we having been teaching and 

using with the children. Please 

continue using this vocabulary at 

home with your child. 

 

cave 

river 

snowstorm 

spring 

Listening & Attention – Alliteration 
This week we have been exploring speech sounds and using our mouths to make different sounds. This 

helps the children to distinguish vocal sounds and will support them in their learning when they begin 

to orally segment and blend.   

Home Challenge! 

Can you sing nursery rhymes using in different voices? E.g. using a robot voice to sing the 

wheels on the bus.  
 

Things to remember 
 

Shoes 

Please ensure your child wears school shoes or velcro trainers in school.  

Children can bring a pair of wellies to stay on their pegs when it is rainy but children should be wearing 

shoes suitable for running around in the playground. 

 

Socks 

If you have any old, spare socks can you please donate them to us so we can replenish our box for 

when children get wet. Please could you also bring back any spare clothes your child has been changed 

into.  

 

 

Key Dates for the Diary 

22.03.24-28.03.24 – Book Fair in school 

28.03.24 – Last day of term 

15.04.24 – Inset day 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 



 


